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Comments: With the increase in gun ownership, it will be important to manage recreational shooting on public

lands. Recreational shooting is not a 2nd Amendment right, it is a privilege and a responsibility. Its effects of

noise, safety and environmental impact reach beyond the immediate area of activity and affect others living and

recreating in the area. Sadly, my personal experience recreating on public lands has shown a low degree of

responsibility demonstrated by many recreational shooters, with damages, litter, human waste and shell casings

left behind. The unseen effects include the unintended consumption of lead by birds and wildlife and the

sensitivity and fear in wildlife and pets that are exposed to the noise. I support a management plan that will

provide responsible limits to recreational shooting, ensuring that everyone can have a safe and enjoyable

experience on public lands.


